
Give Back

Black
Friday
‘tis the season for giving!

Black Friday, Cyber Monday and Giving Tuesday
are expected to be bigger than ever this year. 

With slashed prices and awesome deals, 
this means it’s a great time to support the 

Long Reach HS PTSA After Prom! 

After Prom is May 1, 2020 
As you take advantage of the sales and bargains, 

please consider donating an item as an After Prom prize. 

Items such as electronics, unique gadgets,
college essentials, bath and body care, watches 
and jewelry, video games, accessories, etc. are

greatly appreciated. 

 After Prom is sponsored by the 
Long Reach High School PTSA, a 501 (c)(3) organization. 

For more information, visit www.lrhsptsa.org.

Questions or to arrange donation pick up 
email  lrhsvpptsa@gmail.com  

.


